Subj: Meyer Catalog Ad - GRCA Directive to Accept
Date: 3/29/2007 12:08:03 P.M. Central Daylight Time
From: rita.robins@dfwmgrc.org

To: sherrifarmer@verizon.net
CC: BravoGR@aol.com
FYI......

From: XCREEK@aol.com [mailto:XCREEK@aol.com]

Sent: Thu 2/15/2007 11:50 AM

To: Rita@dfwmgrc.org; bbransta@lamar.colostate.edu

Cc: mchapman1916@tx.rr.com; Sherri.Farmer@tklaw.com; Forward for atlarge1@dfwmgrc.org;

donnatodd1@verizon.net; dorrance@sbcglobal.net
Subject: Re: Meyer- Catalog Ad

Rita - this is a GRCA event - and even though DFW is the host, GRCA is the organization that received the event

number.
Proof of this is that you MUST follow GRCA Sweeps Guidelines and you had to obtain special permission to limit
obedience because it IS a GRCA event.

So, the Meyers ad that you showed us meets the guidelines and requriements of GRCA and it is our decision that
the ad shall be run without changes.

I was on the phone with Judy Word when your email came through.

Chris Miele
XCREEK@aol.com
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